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FAIR FUNDING CAMPAIGN 

Thank you to everyone who has signed the fair funding petition it is greatly appreciated. We hope that the 
pressure brought to bear by these petitions will help to secure funding for the future education of 
Leicestershire children. Your support is appreciated. 

 

 

ARTS FESTIVAL 

Congratulations to the year 5 children who took part 

in the Coalville Family of Schools Arts Festival this 

week. They have worked very hard over the last few 

weeks to produce a first class performance and 

should be proud of their achievements. We would 

also like to thank Mrs Faulconbridge and Mrs 

Thomas who have worked hard to prepare our 

children for this event. I am sure that those of you 

who have seen the performance will agree that it 

was an enjoyable and thought provoking 

performance. Well done to everyone who took part.  

 

MATHS OPEN MORNING 
Thank you to everyone who came to the maths open morning. We hope that you were able to see some of 

the ways in which we teach mathematics throughout the school and that you found this both interesting 

and helpful to you as you seek to support your child’s mathematical learning at home. 

 

 

YEAR 5/6 TAG RUGBY 
Report from Harvey Land 

Last Thursday we had a brilliant time at Tag 
Rugby. Against Ellistown we drew 3-3 but then 
against Viscount Beaumont we won 7-6 which 
got our hopes up. Against Hugglescote we lost 
7-4 but it was a good game. Against Ibstock we 

won 9-6. Unfortunately we didn’t make it to 
the semi-finals but we all enjoyed it! 

REMINDERS 
 

Parents Evenings are being held on Monday 
12th October and Tuesday 13th October. You 
should have received appointments for your 
child/ren. If you have not please contact the 

office.  
 

School closes for Half Term on Thursday 15th 
October at 3.15pm. We will re-open on 

Monday 26th October. 
 

Please remember to return the Flu 
vaccination letter and photo orders by 

Monday. 

FAMILY LEARNING 
Children in Robins Class and Year 1 will be 

receiving a leaflet from Hazel McDowell who is a 
Learning Development co-ordinator for Family 

Learning which is a free service which runs 
courses for Parents, Grandparents and Carers to 

spend time with their children doing fun and 
educational activities. On the back of this 

newsletter you will find more information about 
an event which is being held on Saturday 17th 

October.  
 
  
 

HARVEST BASKETS 
We have received several thank you cards from 

members of the community who were the 
recipients of Harvest Gifts. These are displayed 

in the hall corridor.  


